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Y Septemb:r 8, 1995

Mr. John J. Barton ,

Vice President and Director
GPU Nuclear Corporation
Oyster. Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P.O. Box 388
Forked River, New Jersey 08731

,

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-219/94-24 (REPLY)
;

Dear Mr. Barton:

'This letter refers to your August 4,1995 correspondence, in which you
informed the NRC of schedule changes associated with commitments that were
made in a response to Notice of Violations that are described in NRC
Inspection Report 50-219/94-24.

Thank you for informing us of these changes. These actions will be examined
during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
i

I
I

William H. Ruland, Chief !

Electrical Section
Division of Reactor Safety

!

Docket No. 50-219

cc:
G. Busch, Manager, Site Licensing, Oyster Creek
M. Laggart, Manager, Corporate Licensing
State of New Jersey
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- g GPU Nuclear Corporation

-

gggf Post Office Box 388
Route 9 South
Forked River, New Jersey 08731-0388
609 971-4000
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

August 4, 1995
C321-95-2227

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

SUBJECT: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Inspection Repon 50-219/94-24
Scheduling Changes to Commitments
Made in a Notice of Violation Reply

NRC Inspection Repon 50-219/94-24 contained two violations of NRC requirements which dealt
with design control and test control of Emergency Diesel Generator modifications conducted
during our recent 15R cutage.

Attachment I of our reply, dated March 16,1995, stated revisions to the modification process
plan and implementing procedures were to be issued by the end of the first quaner,1995, and
training on these enhancements was scheduled to be completed by the end of the second quaner,
1995. These due dates were not met.

The revisions to the plan and procedures are currently being presented to senior management.
Subsequently, training on the revised plan and procedures which is necessary for full
implementation is scheduled to be completed by the end of October,1995.

These delays are tied to implementation of the pmject management reengineering initiative which
is a very large effon. Included in this effon is the revised project management process which
we briefly mentioned in our cover letter dated November 17,1994, to a violation contained in
NRC Inspection Repon 50-219/94-18.

,-c6CS'/DC/G 'Z ' Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Pubhc Utilities Corpotation
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If you should have any questions or require further information, please contact Mr. George ;

iBusch, Manager Regulatory Affairs, OC, at 609-971-4643.

Since yours,

'
,

,

ohn . - on
;
' Vice sident and Director

Oys Creek
.

JJB/TS/gl
,

cc: Administrator, Region I
Senior NRC Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek NRC Project Engineer
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